

9th August, 2019

Dr Nick Rose Executive Director Sustain: The Australian Food Network nick@sustainaustralia.org

Re: Support for the Urban and Regional Food Declaration

Dear Dr Rose

On behalf of the Australian City Farms and Community Gardens Network I would like to extend our support for the Urban and Regional Food Declaration.

As the peak body for city farms and community gardens in Australia we fully support local food production in the urban environment from backyards through to city farms and believe in a sustainable, fair, healthy and resilient food system for all.

We give our full support to the vision and principles outlined in the Urban and Regional Food Declaration and look forward to further collaborations in the future.

Kind regards,

Naomi Lacey President, ACFCGN